info@mooreplanning.co.uk

From: Henry, Kate < Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 11 April 2019 16:38

To: info@mooreplanning.co.uk

Subject: RE: 2019/1124/P - 13 Tottenham Mews

Dear Mr Moore,

Thank you for your email. I have looked at the application and discussed it with my colleagues and I make the following comments:

- The reduction in height (1 storey instead of 2) is welcomed; however, the design of the roof
 extension is still not considered to relate well to the host building
- The roof should be more of a traditional mansard, set back from the front elevation, with sloping sides and traditional dormer windows within it, that align with the fenestration on the lower levels, but do not necessarily replicate them exactly
- The roof extension should respond better to the L-shape of the building, and comprise of 2 distinct parts, rather than being one box-like structure.

Please could you consider these comments and submit revised plans for my consideration. If you would like to discuss this at all please feel free to give me a call.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Kate Henry Senior Planner (Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri)

Telephone: 020 7974 3794



From: info@mooreplanning.co.uk <info@mooreplanning.co.uk>

Sent: 09 April 2019 11:58

To: Henry, Kate <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk> Subject: FW: 2019/1124/P - 13 Tottenham Mews

Dear Ms Henry

Whilst I appreciate that the consultation period is still open, I am conscious that the target date for a decision to be made on this application is only two weeks away now so was hoping you would be able to provide me with some feedback.

Yours sincerely

Brett Moore MRTPI

T 01323 898480 M 07896 961080 11 Bowden Rise, Seaford, East Sussex, BN25 2HZ